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AUGUST 12, 2022

We were so excited to see all the happy faces and smiling kids

back with us yesterday! RCSD welcomed back over 11,600

students and over 1,200 staff members! Let's make 2022-23 the

best year yet!

WELCOME BACK!!

rcsdk8.org      1050 Main St. Roseville, CA 95678    916.771.1600

PENCIL IT IN!
Just a reminder that our school start and end times have

changed for 2022-23 due to changes in state law. Make sure

to check our Bell Schedule to ensure your student is arriving

at school on time! You can also access your site-specific bell

schedule by visiting your site's website, scrolling to the
bottom, and clicking the "Bell Schedule" tile.
Starting next week, we will begin our Wednesday early

release schedule. Make sure you adjust your pick-up times!

http://www.rcsdk8.org/
http://www.rcsdk8.org/
https://www.rcsdk8.org/sites/main/files/file-attachments/2021-22_beginning-ending_bell_schedules_-__district-wide_-_revised_6-28-21_0.pdf


Every Wednesday - starting on August 17 - PLC Wednesdays -

minimum day/early release
September 5 - Labor Day Holiday; no school
October 31 - Staff Development Day; no school

MARK YOUR CALENDAR
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Just like our start and end times, our bus times have also

been adjusted this year. Make sure your rider doesn't miss

the bus! Refer to the bus schedule found on our website

for updated pick-up and drop-off times and locations for

2022-23.
PLC Wednesday bus schedules will be updated no later

than Monday. Once they are updated, all bus riders will

receive an updated email with the schedules and it will

be available on our transportation website. Make sure you

note the early drop-off time.

TRANSPORTATION UPDATE
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https://www.rcsdk8.org/sites/main/files/file-attachments/22-23_rcsd_bus_routes_1_0.pdf?1660335689
https://www.rcsdk8.org/routes

